






Date:_________________________

MPP’s name: _____________________________

MPP’s Address: __________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

Dear __________________

I am one of your constituents.  I receive social assistance, and I am writing to inform you that my Special Diet Supplement has been cut and to tell you what kind of an impact this will have on my health and my life.  

With the money from the Special Diet Supplement, I was able to buy healthy food and eat properly.  Without the special diet allowance, I have ____________ dollars per month left to spend on food after paying my rent and other bills. I will no longer be able to afford a healthy diet. I will need to use food banks, go without fresh fruit and vegetables and be without food at some point during every month. I know, and my health provider confirms, this will put my health at risk.

The Liberal party promised to increase social assistance rates to alleviate suffering and ill health faced by people depending on government assistance. Since the government cuts in 1995, you have raised the rates only 3%.  The Special Diet Supplement provided an essential lifeline for me.  The changes your government made in the regulations have simply resulted in another cut to welfare.

I urge you to work to raise welfare rates by at least the 40% they have dropped, or release the full $250 per month special diet supplement immediately. This will result in improved health for me, and for every other person who depends on social assistance to survive. 
Sincerely,

____________________

Your name and signature

(Optional) Your address and phone number: ____________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

